
Beths First Online Chess Tournament 

 

Friday 14 May, saw the Parents Association 
first online chess tournament. Featuring 
William J., an ex Beths student and 
international level player, nearly 30 players (a 
mixture of parents and students) battled it 
out online to secure a good ranking on the 
leader board.  
 
Some players who are new to the game got 
to learn playing at home with family to help.  
After house points were allocated to each 
player, the house scores were as follows:  
 

Abbey  –  9            Brampton – 9  
Cray – 19               Eardley – 17 
Hurst – 7                Wickham – 2 
 

Congratulations Cray!!!!  
 
What players said:  
“It is a fantastic event which I enjoyed”.  
 “This is a fun way to play chess”.  
“It was an intense tournament, but I have 
learnt great tactics from William”. 
“I am ready for the next chess tournament!”. 

 
 

 
 

Due to the success of the tournament and easy way to get 
involved with the PA from the comfort of your living room, 
watch this space for the next tournament…!! And if you weren’t 
able to join the event, why not support the Beths Parents 
Association in raising money for the school anyway at: 
 
https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/16829 
 
 
This link remains available, 
so don’t forget to make  
your donations and help us reach our goal!! 
 
 

Our goal of raising  £10, 000 include the following fantastic projects: 

 Outdoor chess tables – £2, 000  

 Musical instruments – £2, 000 

 Lighting for drama – £1, 000 

 Radio Beths – £5, 000 

Among our ambitious future projects, may well include a new mini bus for away PE fixtures!  

DONATE HERE!!!! 

£ 10, 000 

£ 260,  were raised 

on Friday night!  

THANK YOU! 

https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/16829

